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JULY NEWSLETTER - 2024
NEWS FROM THE DEPARTMENTS AND CHURCHES OF THE ASSOCIATION

TRANSFER OF LEADERSHIP AT THE HOUSE OF PRAYER CHURCH

On July 14, the senior pastor of The House of Prayer Church, Aleksey Delkhman,
entrusted the church leadership to Alexander Ivanov. In doing so, he set a good
example for other church leaders. Over the past 15 years, he has been preparing
Alexander for this ministry and was a mentor to him. Pastor Aleksey insisted that
now is the right time to entrust the ministry to Pastor Ivanov. More details...
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30-YEAR ANNIVERSARY AT SLAVIC BAPTIST CHURCH

On June 23, the Slavic Baptist Church of West Sacramento celebrated its thirtieth
anniversary. During the solemn service, a special time was set aside to remember
the path the church had taken, to show a slide show, and to thank God for the
blessings He had given the church along the way. The Vice President of the
Association, A. Pronin, presented the church with a commemorative certificate in
honor of this anniversary. The recording_of the service can be viewed here. May God
continue to bless this church!
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Today’s Church
BRYTE CHURCH’S MINISTRY TEAM GROWS BY THIRTEEN DEACONS

On June 30, Bryte Church had a special ordination church service for thirteen new
deacons. These men who have been already seasoned in ministry, along with their
wives were presented before the church to officially be recognized for their role as

“servants” of the church (meaning of deacon in Greek). May God bless you brothers
to be worthy servants of God and His people! Church service can be seen here.

BAPTISM AT ROCKLAND BAPTIST CHURCH




On June 8, Rockland Baptist Church had a special baptism service at the American
River. Nine youth members were testifying before the church, their relatives and
friends by saying: “l believe”, and committed their lives to following God. More
details...

“DREAM” CAMP

The first children camp "Dream" was organized by Bryte Church for children of
immigrants who have lived in the United States for no more than two years, and was
held from June 2 to 8 in Grass Valley, California. Most of the children in the camp
were from non-Christian families. The camp was attended by 75 children. More
details...



Camp Opening

GARAGE SALE AT THE CHURCH’S PARKING LOT

On Saturday, June 1, The Spring of Life Church in Anderson organized a garage
sale and a car wash, accompanied by various activities for children, as well as some
treats. Almost the entire church was involved in this event. All proceeds from the
fundraiser were given to the church. More details...




BIBLE COMPETITION

On April 29, The Spring of Life Church in Mukilteo, WA, organized Bible Competition
for children ages 7 to 12. There were six competing teams, with over 72 people in
attendance. The team of 11 year-olds were the winners. More details...

Participants of the Competition

MOBILE BIBLE EXHIBIT



Known as the «Bible Truck», this mobile exhibit is dedicated to the world’s bestseller
— the Bible. Year after year, this exhibit is serving in many cities around the U.S.
Pastor Aleksey Kharlamov of Spring Church, Moraga, CA had an idea of bringing
this Bible exhibit to the Bay Area to evangelize there. More details can be found

here.
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BEING A GOOD FATHER

This year, Choose Life Slavic Church in Oceanside had a special Father’s Day
celebration. On June 16, the women prepared amazing food to celebrate all men.
Pastor Sergey Kolivayko presented five responsibilities for fathers for this upcoming
year. Read more about this event on the Association’s website.




DO NOT FEAR!

The words of the Lord, “Do not fear” are mentioned 365 times in the Bible. Women’s
annual summer camp at Bryte Church meditated on this important truth. The camp
was called: “Fearful to fearless” and took place at Lake Tahoe. The guest speaker
was Nicole Gorban. More details...
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WE BRING THE WORD TO THIS WORLD

On Saturday, June 15, New Hope Church had an evangelistic event near Mather.
The church distributed over 1,800 information packages! The packages included a



DVD (The Life of Jesus), “Would you like to know God personally” Gospel tract, and
an invitation to the “Block Party” at the church. More details...

CHILDREN’S CAMP AT THE REVIVAL BIBLE CHURCH

On July 14-18, Revival Church had a children camp for over a hundred children.
The theme of the camp had a detective aspect, “Case for Christ”. Following the
example of Sherlock Holmes, children conducted a study of the traces of Jesus
Christ left by Him in history. By the end of camp, 16 children openly confessed their
desire to be committed to Christ, and many others expressed similar desires to their
small group leaders. More details...




CHURCH BY THE OCEAN

«We began to read the book of Acts and had our introductory church sermon about
the book not inside the church building, but at Muir Beach by the ocean", said pastor
of Spring Church, Aleksey Kharlamov. "We talked about the fact that the church
consists of those who are redeemed by Christ!" For more about this unusual church

service, read an article at this link.

SEEKERS IN SNEAKERS

On June 15 - 19, Rockland Baptist Church had their children camp with an
interesting theme: "Seekers in Sneakers". About 80 children ages 5 to 12 were able

to come to the camp. More details...



UNNOTICED MINISTRY OF VOLUNTEERS

Few people know what an important role volunteers play in the ministry of our Pacific
Thrift Store, which has supported the missionary ministry of the Association for more
than a decade. The invisible mission of dozens of people who selflessly work in the
store and its warehouse makes it possible for many missionaries to continue
preaching the Gospel in different countries. More details...




The second issue of “God'’s Vineyard”
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AT its subscribers. The magazine has articles by
pastors A. Ivanov (House of the Gospel,

Fresno, CA), M. Cherenkov (Revival Church,

& Vancouver, WA), A. Pats, |. Mileyev, and many
others. Under the “Life of the Association”, there
is information about women’s conferences at

. the Second Slavic Church, and Seattle Church.

It also talks about the first anniversary of The
Spring of Life Bible Church in Greenville, South
Carolina. The magazine also has a lot of other
information, including the children’s section,
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and also, something for those who love poetry
and creative arts. To subscribe to the magazine, contact: (916) 452-2626.




MISSIONARY NEWS

UPDATES FROM FRANCE

The family of Sergey Babich is among other missionaries supported by the PCSBA.
They have been serving in France for many years now. News about their ministry
can be found here.

THE BRIGHTEST SUMMER IN OUR MINISTRY

Alik Shipuk's family has been serving in Valencia, Spain for many years. God
blesses their ministry and multiplies it. Alik tells in his letter for the month of July
about what was interesting this summer. Read the letter by clicking on this link: "The
Brightest Summer in Our Ministry".

VBS FOR THE REFUGEE CHILDREN IN SPAIN

Under the direction of pastor Andrey Kobzar, a team from Grace Family Church,
consisting of over 20 teenagers and adults spent two weeks in Torrevieja, Spain.
They served in training the locals and helped in organizing the Vacation Bible School
for children of Slavic refugees. This was a time of forming new relationships, training,
mutual help, and growing together spiritually. More details...




First camp of VBS

MINISTERING AMONG THE GYPSIES

In offering the qift of salvation, God doesn’t make an exception! This is also true for
gypsies. These people have dialects and a lifestyle that aren’t shared by many
people. In preparation for children camp among the gypsies of Uzbekistan, V.
Khripunov, who is the mission department’s head assistant, invited Michael Kunyo
from Lviv to share his experience in working with gypsies. He has been serving in
that capacity for many years. To listen to an interview with him, click this

link and read some of the stories by brother Kunyo — here.




A shelter for all seasons of the year...

CHRISTIAN RADIO ON THE PHONE

Light in the East mission is now airing Christian radio around the clock in 24
languages and on six channels through a special phone app for Apple and
Android. To download this app,_visit the website at this link.
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«CBeT Ha BocToke»

NEW REGION IN THE MOLDOVAN UNION OF EVANGELICAL CHRISTIAN
BAPTIST CHURCHES




The committee of the Union of ECB made a decision to classify a new region
naming it “The Diaspora”, which will be included into the Union of ECB Churches of
Moldova. The goals of creating this Region are:

o To preach the Gospel among the citizens of the country who are living outside
of Moldova.

« Instruction, edification, and encouragement of the members of ECB churches
who are living abroad.

The first congress of the Moldavian diaspora took place on June 13. For more
information about it and the resulting decisions can be seen on the Union’s website.

Congress Participants

EVENTS

MEETING OF THE MINISTERS

On August 2-3, First Slavic Baptist Church in Sacramento will hold a meeting for the
Association’s ministers. All seminars will be presented by the provost of Tavriski
Christian Institute (TCI), Dr. Valentin Siniy. It will take place at 7:00 p.m. on Friday,
August 2, and 9:00 a.m. on August 3.

Everyone who is serving in leadership (pastors, deacons, and leaders of church
ministries) is welcomed.

The theme of the seminars: “Leadership in the Changing World”.



1. Understanding changes: Bible’s point of view about
changes

2. Form and function of the church. Approach to church
formalities.

3. How to properly look at Christian freedom.

WOMEN’S GALA DINNER

The Pacific Coast’s Association is inviting all women to
an annual formal dinner which will take place at Bryte
Church on August 10. All women from every church in
Sacramento, who are involved in various ministries,
and those who wish to join in serving, are welcome to
attend.

Theme: «Calling and purpose».

Registration: $25.00 per person

Last day of registration: August 7.

Contact information: (916) 239-5282.

REGISTRATION — click this link.
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CONFERENCE FOR SUNDAY SCHOOL TEACHERS

Sunday School ministry department of the Association is inviting all those who are
serving in Sunday schools to attend a conference that will take place on September



14 at the Living Stones Church at: 10560 Coloma Road, Rancho Cordova, CA

95670.
The conference will include two seminars:

1. Digital socialization and the role of gadgets in the development of children and

adolescents
2. Emotional and spiritual burn out in children’s minister.

Speaker: Irina Tsvelikova.

Conference starts at 9:30 a.m.

Registration cost: $10. Registration can be found on the Association’s website.

With questions contact Zhanna Yanovskiy: (916) 798-5838, zhanna22@yahoo.com.
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Crimkep: Mpuna lipeankosa
“Digital socialization and the role of gadgerts in the development of
children and adolescents™
“Emotional and spiritual burnout of a children's minister”
Speaker: Irina Tsvelikova

9:30 a.m.

\
September 14th, 2024 N
Register “Living Stones” Church\bi‘ |
here: 10560 Coloma Ruad 4
Rancho Cordova,
CA 95670

RSVP to Zhanna Yanouskiy, by Sepember 9th

zhannazz@yahoo.com or call 9:61?9%*"333% &=
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ANNUAL WOMEN'’S RETREAT “SALON OF IMPERISHABLE BEAUTY



On September 20—22, the annual women’s retreat, “Salon of Imperishable Beauty”
will take place at Lake Tahoe. This year’s theme: “The Lord is my Shepherd, | shall
not want”.

Retreat location: Zephyr Point, Lake Tahoe, NV
Address: 660 US-50, Zephyr Cove, NV 89448.
More detailed information and information can be found here — click this link.
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Lake Tahoe , 660 Hwy 50
Zephyr Cove, NV 89448

BRYTE CHRISTIAN ACADEMY

Bryte Christian Academy has open registration for the 2024-2025 school year. More
information about the school can be found on the website. www.bryteca.org.

For registration go
here: https://app.smartsheet.com/.../3e4b5026647541bc8f700d5af9....

More information can also be found at the following brochures: In Russian | In
English.
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Now Enrolling www.bryteca.org

Previous editions of the newsletters can be found on the Association's website:
for the last year | for all the years..

If you have some news you would like to share with others, please send them
at pcsbaca@gmail.com.

ATTENTION TO GMAIL USERS:
Check All Mail and Spam folders for missed incoming emails.
The Editorial Team:
|. Mileyev- Editor in Chief
O. Avetisova - Editor
A. Zabolotnyy - Translator
S. Mizera — English Translations Editor
S. Timofeyeva - Russian Version Editor
S. lotko - Correspondent
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